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First name: Katie

Last name: Cheesbrough

Organization: Wyoming Wild Sheep Foundation

Title: Executive Director

Comments: Please accept the attached comments from the Wyoming Wild Sheep Foundation in response to the

Notice of Intent to Prepare an EIS for the Grand Targhee Resort Master Development Proposal. We appreciate

the opportunity to comment on this project and express our concerns about potential impacts to bighorn sheep.

We look forward to staying engaged with your NEPA process on this project as a cooperator into the future.

 

Sincerely,

 

Katie Cheesbrough

 

Executive Director

 

Wyoming Wild Sheep Foundation


